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“All your children shall be taught by the Lord and great shall be 
the peace of your children.” Isaiah 54:13 

Bonfire Worship 

Welcome back to all our families for another school year! We 
invite you to gather for an evening of fellowship and worship 
around the fire—playing games, singing songs and enjoying 
s’mores (vegan and gluten free options available). Please bring 
a lawn chair and/or blanket if you have one. 

After School Care 

Our after school care program will begin this Monday, August 
30th. Prisca, a graduate of Parkview will be in charge of the 
program under the guidance of our teaching staff. The program 
hours are M-Th 3:15-5:30pm. The fee is $4/child per hour 
and $1/quarter hour. This fee is most reasonable as market 
rates for after care services are up to 4 times this so please do 
not quibble over minutes. In order to use the service all fees 
need to be paid in advance. If you did not pay the initial 
$36/child deposit by today, please bring payment in full on 
Monday morning. Any unused funds will roll over. Each Friday 
you must bank up to $36/child to allow him/her to participate in 
after care services the following week. All payments must be in 
the form of cash or check. Children will be signed out at time of 
pick up, please be prompt.  

Drop Off / Pick Up Procedure 

Thank you for your cooperation and patience this week during 
drop off and pick up times. For the most part, everything has 
gone smoothly. We work to be as efficient as we can to respect 
everyone’s time. To minimize the risk for accidents, please 
stay in line unless otherwise directed by staff. 

 

 

 

 Lunch Menu 
Monday—Tacos w/ beans & rice 

Tuesday—Split pea soup & rolls 

Wednesday—Haystacks 

Thursday—Oat & bean burgers, 
roasted broccoli, potato, 8th 
grade pizza 

On the 
Calendar 
September 6—Labor Day, No 
school 

September 10—Home & School 
Bonfire Night, 6-8pm 

September 13-17—Outdoor 
School, Grades 5-8 

October 11—Columbus Day, 
No school 

 

Office Contact Info 

315.468.0117 

PJASecretary@gmail.com 

Smile.Amazon.com Users Make Parkview Happy 
If you are a regular user of Amazon, you can make a big difference 
for Parkview by simply switching to smile.amazon.com and choosing 
Parkview Jr Academy as the charity of your choice. Your shopping 
experience will be exactly the same and a portion of your purchases 
will be donated to our school. 

 



 
 

Outdoor School 

Grades 5-9 will be away at Camp Cherokee on 
Upper Saranac Lake from September 13-17 for 
Outdoor School. If you have not submitted 
your child’s physical form, please do so 
ASAP! More info coming soon! 

Absent or Sick Child 

If your child will be absent for the day, please 
call the office (leave a message if necessary) or 
TEXT the teacher before 9am to inform them of 
the reason for the absence. 

Transportation Needed 

We have a Pre-K student in need of 
transportation home each day who lives about 
ten minutes from the school in the Milton Ave. / 
Coppertop Tavern area. If you drive near there 
on your way home please consider helping this 
family out.  

New Office Staff 

For those unaware, Sharon King retired at the 
end of last school year. We thank her for her 
committed service and wish her well as she 
enjoys retirement. Kelsey Hayes has taken over 
the position and will be your contact for any 
questions or correspondence. 

 

Breakfast and Lunch Program 

Through generous donors we are able to 
provide free breakfast and lunch to all our 
students. We stretch these funds to feed 
nearly 60 students through the school year and 
provide the healthiest food choices it allows. 
We strive to uphold a strong nutrition policy, 
serving whole-foods free of artificial ingredients 
to the best of our ability. If your child does not 
care for a particular meal or our menu does not 
meet your food standards, please plan on 
packing lunches from home and feeding your 
child breakfast before he/she arrives at school. 
A reminder that in order to eat a school 
breakfast your student needs to be in the 
building by 7:45am.Thank you. 

Piano Lessons  

Kathy Strickland will continue Zoom piano 
lessons this school year for current students 
and has availability for new students 3rd grade 
and higher. Younger students may enroll 
should in-person lessons resume. If you are 
interested in signing your child up for Zoom 
lessons please TEXT Kathy at 315.730.4451. 

Eighth Grade Fundraiser  

The 8th grade class will be selling pizza each 
week for lunch on Thursdays for $2/slice. 
Please pay on Wednesday. 

 

Made to Move Virtual 5K 

Sign up for a virtual 5K to complete with your 
church, friends, or on your own during the week of 
September 19. Included in registration is t-shirt and 
participation medal. Submit your time for a chance 
to win a prize! For more information visit: 
NADhealth.org/healthyyou/5k. 

 

Parkview exists to empower students to think deeply, 

Serve humbly and trust God wholeheartedly. 

 


